[bookmark: _GoBack]“Job creation should be a top priority for Congress and the Keystone XL pipeline would undoubtedly create jobs for Americans at a time when our nation needs them most.  Moreover, it would contribute to our nation’s energy security which is critical to economic growth.  It is time to put partisanship aside and start moving legislation that will help put Americans back to work,” said Senator Dean Heller.  
